
 
 
 

 
Escorted Day Trip! 

Thursday, May 9, 2013 
 

Join us for a tour of Historic Marshall, Michigan! 
 
Now that spring is finally here, we’re ready to gather our Horizons Club friends 
and travel to the lovely town of Marshall, the location of our newest Hastings City 
Bank branch! Marshall is the largest historic landmark district in the state of 
Michigan. You will enjoy learning about our “home away from home”. 
 
Departure will be at 8:15 a.m. from the Hastings Kmart parking lot, on the 
Ponderosa side, via Cardinal Motorcoach.  Our first stop will be Cornwells at 
Turkeyville, where we will learn about the history of this landmark location, enjoy 
a morning refreshment and shop the bakery, candy and gift shops. We will then 
continue to downtown Marshall, where we will visit the United States Postal 
Museum. This unique museum features the largest collection of U.S. Postal 
memorabilia outside of The Smithsonian in Washington, DC. 
 
A historical visit to Marshall would not be complete without lunch at Schuler’s 
Restaurant! Schuler’s has been open since 1909 and has played an important 
role in making Marshall a nationally known destination. Following lunch, we’ll 
have some free time to explore the quaint shops in the area. We’ll meet at the 
Hastings City Bank branch before re-boarding the motorcoach for a tour of the 
Honolulu House, built in 1860. A local guide will join us to point out additional 
historic locations as we tour around Marshall. We will then return to downtown for 
a magically good time at the American Museum of Magic. Our final destination, 
on our return to Hastings, will be a stop at Mooville Creamery, in Nashville, for a 
scoop of ice cream. We will arrive back in Hastings at approximately 5:45 p.m. 
 
The cost of this day trip is $75.00 per person and includes all of the above. 
Reservations are required by Tuesday, April 23. Payment is requested at the 
time of reservation.  You may reserve your seat by calling 269-948-5579 or 
stopping by my office, at 150 West Court Street, with your check. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 269-948-5579 with any questions. I’m 
looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
With Warm Regards, 
 
 
Nancy Goodin 


